Kimberly A. Kisslan 2856 NE 24th Street Fort Lauderdale, FL 33305 October 18, 2013

The Honorable Rick Scott Governor The Capital, Suite PLO5 Tallahassee, FL 32399

RE: North Broward Hospital District

Dear Governor Scott:

l am tendering my resignation from the Board of Commissioners of the North Broward Hospital District, effective immediately.

Since my July 19, 2013 appointment to this unpaid position, I was able to accomplish my commitment to you to reduce taxes. My initial motion to cut taxes by \$5 million dollars culminated in a \$2.8 million dollar tax cut by the Board for taxpayers in the North Broward Hospital District. It is a privilege to have been part of the Board that approved a \$52 million dollar renovation to renovate the pediatric and neonatal units for the world class Broward Health Medical Center.

It has been my honor and privilege to have served on this Board and to serve the people of Broward County.

Sincerely

Eurley a Graste